FDIC

Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation Division of Depositor and Consumer Protection
25 Jessie Street at Ecker Square, Suite 2300 San Francisco Regional Office
San Francisco, California 94105 (415) 546-0160
June 22, 2021
Kelly Griffith

Executive Director

Center for Economic Integrity
509 E. Radburn Street
Tucson, AZ 85704

Dear Ms. Griffith:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence to the Federal Deposit Insurance
Corporation (FDIC) dated June 9, 2021, concerning Capital Community Bank, Provo, Utah. Your
comments will be taken under consideration during our normal supervision process for this institution.
Questions relating to this correspondence may be directed to Review Examiner Michael G. Lapinsky
415-808-8047.

Sincerely,

/s/ Janet R. Kincaid
Approved 06/22/2021

Janet R. Kincaid
Deputy Regional Director



